
From: 

C H R I S T C H U R C I - I  C I T Y  C O U N C I L  

MEMORANDUM 

25 November 1992 

GROUP MANAGER METROPOLITAN SERVICES 

To: CITYMANAGER 

CIVIC CHILDCARE UPDATE 

1 .  The Wynne-Williams request for information under the Official Information Act 
has been approved by the Crown Solicitor and will be released to Wynne- 
WilliamsPolice have viewed this material prior to its release. 

2. The Amanda Cropp report in the Sunday Times (info release approved by City 
Manager) was discussed briefly. It was noted that there were some inaccuracies 
but that the overall report was more positive than the writer had clearly intended. 
The information was released prior to the Crown Solicitor directive. 

3. Martin Maguire has written to all Counsellors advising that counselling will 
frnish at the end of December and will be subject to review. 

NEXT MEETING: 2 DECEMBER 8.30 AM 

ROB DALLY 
GROUP MANAGER 
METROPOLITAN SERVICES 


